
THE SECR ETARY OF THE TREASURY 

WASHINGTON 

Dear Amon: 

May 
Fifth 
1949 

Many thanks for the 
Dinner Program honoring the Air 
Force crew members for the first 
non-stop flight around the world, 
and for the newspaper clippings 
giving an account of this note­
worthy achievement . I have read 
them with great interest, and 
appreciate your sending them to 
me . 

With warm regards, 

Honorable Amon G. Carter 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 


